
MEMORANDUM 

 

DATE:    January 22, 2021 

TO:   Mayor White & City Council 

CC:   Mercy Rushing, City Manager  

FROM:  Doris Newman, Main Street Director, Historic Preservation Officer             

SUBJECT: New Mineola Main Street Board Member 

 

    

Background Information:  

The Mineola Main Street Board regretfully accepted the resignation of Polly Jones from the 
board.  The board voted unanimously to approve the recommendation of Chris Williams to fill 
that vacancy. 

Chris has expressed her enthusiasm about serving on the Main Street Board months ago.  She has 
previously served on the Mineola Civic Center Board and has volunteered at the chamber of 
commerce.  She worked for a property tax consulting firm in the Garland area for 30 years and 
she said while she was doing so, she didn’t have the opportunity to do community work. She was 
reared in Mineola and her dream was always to come back here after retirement.  Now that has 
happened and she is looking forward to serving the community that she loves and considers her 
forever home.   

 

Recommendation: The Main Street Board recommends the appointment of Chris Williams 
to the museum board and is looking forward to working with her.   

 


